


November 2024 

ADJUNCT FACULTY 
 REIMBURSEMENT FORM 

MICROSOFT 365 

In accordance with the Memorandum of Understanding between SBCCD and the SBCCDTA 
dated November 22, 2024, SBCCD Adjunct Faculty members will be entitled to reimbursement 
for the purchase of Microsoft 365 Personal at a cost of $49.00/year.  

If you wish to purchase the family version at a cost of $69.99, SBCCD will reimburse $49.00 
toward that purchase. 

https://www.microsoft.com/en-us/workplace-discount-program 

Instructions 

Please submit completed form, along with the purchase receipt, to TESSAdmin@sbccd.edu at 
SBCCD Technology & Educational Support Services Department. Upon approval, a check for 
$49.00 will be sent to the address you have on file with Human Resources. Please allow 40 
days for processing. 
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